
ENGLISH LANGUAGE LEARNERS DEPARTMENT
Free ESOL Classes for Parents/Guardians!

The ELL Department  and the Cambridge Community Learning Center

(CLC) will offer classes for parents/guardians who are interested in

learning English. You will improve your conversational English,

vocabulary, grammar, reading and writing.

Parents/guardians of current English Learners (EL) or Former English Learners (FEL) students are

invited to join free English classes for parents/guardians to be held at Cambridge Community

Learning Center.

When: April 6 - June 29, 2022

Where: CLC, 5 Western Ave, Room #203, Cambridge 02139

Time: Mondays and Wednesdays, 9:30 - 11:00am

English Level Placement Test date: March 30 or April 4, 2022

Please complete this application if you are interested:

Name ________________________________

Home Language ________________________________

Address ________________________________

Phone ________________________________

Email ________________________________

My child’s name  ___________________________________________________

My child’s school  ________________________________  Grade ____________

Please register at https://secure1.cpsd.us/family_portal and click on “Event Registration”

–OR–

Please return this form to your child’s ESL or classroom teacher; to Ms. Duarte in the International

Center (CRLS), Mildrid Gedeon, Jardine Jerome, Joseph Rivera or Aboma Dirbaba.

--OR---

🕿 Call 617.592.9215 to enroll by phone or email mgedeon@cpsd.us

https://secure1.cpsd.us/family_portal

